From: Clerk Town of Fort White

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Troy Crews; Town of Fort White

Subject: AT & T Cell Tower at 216 SW George GIn., Fort White
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:08:43 PM

Melissa/Troy—

We have been contacted by Susie Nix, AT & T, requesting a compliance letter to add new antennas, a
generator and a cabinet to an existing cell tower. We consider this to be normal maintenance and
do not require anything. Please accept this email as confirmation. Thanks.

Connte Brecheen, Town Clork
[ oan af Fort White

PO Bow 729

Fort White, (L 32039

(386 )-#97-2321
clerk@fortwhitefl.com
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